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A Note From Your School Nurse…
Joyce Andreski, RN, BSN, CSN
jandreski@longhill.org
Phone: (908)647-2313	Fax: (908)647-1520

Gillette School
759 Valley Road
Gillette, NJ 07933

Allergy Plan

There will be no designated nut free classrooms.

In order to maintain a safe environment for all students, parents of children with allergies or food sensitivities are asked to send in special treats/snacks. These will be stored in the classroom. These treats will be used for birthdays, holidays, food days, etc. Please coordinate with the teacher to make sure there is an adequate supply.

For all students with food allergies, there will be a designated ALLERGY FREE TABLE. The custodial staff is aware of the plan and responsible for cleaning the tables.

All teachers are aware of the allergies and special food restrictions for the students in their classrooms.

Students are instructed not to eat on the buses. Please make sure that your bus driver is aware of any food allergies. The following forms need to be returned to the school nurse if not already completed for the duration of the school year.
1) Notification to the bus drivers regarding allergies
2)  Gillette School food allergy/sensitivity form with permission to share information

SPECIFIC FOOD/ALLERGY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS SHOULD BE IMMEDIATELY DIRECTED TO MRS. ANDRESKI, OUR SCHOOL NURSE.  (908) 647-2313 
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